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To: 

NAESB – Joint ESS/ITS Subcommittees and BPS Subcommittee
From: 

PJM Interconnection, LLC



Subject:
Formal Comments - 2008 WEQ AP Items 2.b.iii.1-3 – Capacity Benefit Margin (CBM) Business Practice Standard
Date: 
September 5, 2008

PJM has reviewed the Recommended Standard for Capacity Benefit Margin put forth by the WEQ Joint Electronic Scheduling and Information Technology Subcommittees (ESS/ITS) and the Business Practices Standard Subcommittee.  PJM offers the formal comments included below.  

Your consideration of these formal comments is most appreciated. 

Respectfully Submitted:

Chris Advena, Manager, Tariff Integration

Patrick Brown, Manager, NERC & Regional Coordination

Kevin Gresh, Analyst, Tariff Integration
Don Williams, Senior Engineer, Tariff Integration

Catherine Wesley, Senior Analyst, NERC & Regional Coordination
Formal Comments on the Standard for Capacity Benefit Margin
General Comments:

PJM applauds the effort put for by the subcommittees to develop the standard.  PJM supports the standard as presently written.  

Specific Comment:

PJM concurs with the details included in 004-n.1, specifically with respect to the transaction type identified as ‘EMERGENCY.’  
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